
Contracted Services Recommendations

For the 2025/2026 school year, Monroe Public Schools will continue its partnerships with Edustaff 
for support services and METS for bus drivers and transportation support staff. The individuals 
listed below have been selected to fill these positions through Edustaff and METS, pending the 
completion of criminal background checks and all other pre-employment requirements.  

EDUSTAFF

Athletics 

None

Social-Emotional Support Team

Amanda Redmon has been hired as a District Climate Liaison, effective September 4, 2025.

Technology Support Team

None

Custodial-Maintenance Team

Tia Moore has been hired as a Maintenance employee at Fenmoor Operations, effective August 
25, 2025.

Ancillary Support

Audra Baas has been hired as an Accompanist at Monroe High School, effective September 2, 
2025.

METS

Bus Drivers

None

Transportation Support Team

None


